Gender Ratio Meeting

Sunday, January 8, 2017 - Merchants

Ben / Ben / Diana / Erin / Alex / Jana / Staci

Discussion of Captain inquiry results and thoughts on the gender ratio change.

VOTE- Change tournament eligibility requirements from 4 games to 3 games (7 for - 0 against)
(motion passes)

VOTE - Use 4-4 ratio in 2017 Spring Charity Tournament (6 for - 1 against) (motion passes)
VOTE - Put 4-4 ratio into effect for the 2017 season (2 for - 5 against) (motion denied)

VOTE - Put 4-4 ratio into effect for the 2018 season (3 for - 3 against - 1 abstain) (motion
denied)

Proposal to either have secret ballot at Captain’s meeting about support for 4-4 ratio or have an
online secret ballot after the Spring Charity Tournament OR both. Not sure a final decision was
reached.

VOTE - Confirm important dates:
4/25, Tuesday 6pm Captain’s Meeting
4/30, Sunday 1pm Ref Clinic
5/7, Sunday 12pm Spring Charity Tournament
5/21, Sunday, Start of Season
5/28, Sunday no games due to Memorial Day Weekend
6/4, Sunday, regular season games- week 2

Meeting adjorn



